
 

 
 

 

 

Invitation 
27-28 September 2018 

 
Meeting of the Bologna Follow-Up Group 
The upcoming Austrian Presidency of the Council of the European Union would like 

to invite you to the Meeting of the Bologna Follow-Up Group held at the Austria 

Center Vienna on 27 and 28 September 2018. 
 

Venue: Austria Center Vienna, Plenary Hall D, Bruno Kreisky Platz 1, 1220 Vienna  
 

Date: 27 September and 28 September 2018 (Arrivals are foreseen on 26 

September with an optional informal dinner at the Hotel Novotel to which you are 

cordially invited; Canettistraße 6, 1100 Vienna) 

 
To start the accreditation process we kindly ask you to send an e-mail as soon as 
possible but no later than August 14 to regina.waglechner@bmbwf.gv.at with the 
following information: 
 
 first name 
 last name 
 e-mail address 
 country/institution 
 
By sending this information you agree that your personal data will be forwarded to the 
Austrian Executive Secretariat, who will send you the accreditation link starting in 
early July.  
 
(Consent to the use of your personal data in line with Article 7 of the General Data 
Protection Regulation) 
 
Please note, that the deadline for the hotel reservations is also August 14 (see 
practical information). 

 

 
For further information please contact: 

gottfried.bacher@bmbwf.gv.at or stephan.dulmovits@bmbwf.gv.at  
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